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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 

May 10th 
District Cross Country 
 

May 15th ,16th , 17th  
Naplan- Grade 3 and 
Grade 5 students 
 

May 21st  
Book Fair 
 

May 23rd 
Curriculum Day - 
No school 
 

May 28- 30th 
Senior camp 
 

June 7 
Winter Lightning 
Prem- senior students  
 

June 29 
End of Term 2 
 
 

 
We had many families within our community 
who paid tribute yesterday to the fallen soldiers 
of ANZAC. 
- LEST WE FORGET- is a message we proudly pass 
on to the next generation ensuring that they too 
will always remember the sacrifices made by so 
many. 
 
Thank-you to the ‘secret’ person who has moved 
some of the mulch next to our shed – the pile has 
started to reduce. It is wonderful to have such 
generous community members who do things for 
others without looking for, or needing 
recognition.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Cheryl Van Deursen (Principal) 
 

 

 House points 
1st – Bakewell 
2nd – Cameron 
3rd – Childers 
4th Russell 
 

Congratulations  
‘Bakewell’ 

Thought of the week  

‘Lest we forget’ 

 

BBaakkeewweellll  SStt..  
PPOO  BBooxx  2266,,  
CCrraannbboouurrnnee  33997777  
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FFaaxx::  55999966  11337700  
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SCHOOL NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 

CURRICULUM NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Student 
Birthdays 

To students 
who celebrate 
their birthdays 
this week  
 

 
 

Natalie B. 
 
Deekshan P. 
 
Jonathan S. 
 
Shahid S. 
 
Hayley T. 
 
Jessica G. 
 
Will S. 
 
Asel K. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student Demonstrated 

Prep  Ashley B Persistence 

Prep  Bella F Confidence 

Junior HM Tyler S Persistence  

Junior MC Connor C. Confidence 

Junior LB Alaric L. Organisation 

Middle MR  Ronan E. Responsibility 

Middle BA  Tyson E. Respectfulness 

Middle NJ Darcy M. Confidence 

Middle MD Will M. Adaptability 

Senior RP  Brody E. Persistence 

Senior IW Bethany M. Confidence 

Senior GA Jacob M. Responsibility 

Senior GR Kyle S. Confidence  

Art Virul A. Creativity 

P.E. Jamie C. Responsibility 

Personal 
D’ment Caitlyn M. Co-operation 

Admin. Brodie E. Persistence 

Leadership Victoria C Resilience 

 

Units of Investigation 
  

 
Di Fernand (Assistant Principal) 
  

 
SENIOR CAMP 
PAYMENTS: 
Please continue to make 
camp payments for your 
child at the general office. 

 
GRADE 6 JUMPERS are 
available to be collected 
when payment is 
finalised. 

 
BOOK CLUB:   
A reminder to all families 
to please return your 
Scholastic Book Club 
orders.  For every order 
received the school gets 
commission towards new 
books. 
 
EMA Cheques are 
available for collection at 
the General Office. 
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STUDENT NEWS 

From the Artroom 
 

 
 

 

Modigliani Self-Portraits 
The objective of this activity was to explore the life and 
art of a focus artist, in this case Italian artist Amedeo 
Modigliani. The senior students were required to draw 
a self-portrait in oil pastels in his style, which required 
them to elongate their physical features and use solid 
blocks of colour in their background. They were also 
asked to experiment with the oil pastels using 
different techniques such as blending, smudging and 
layering. The students were challenged by this activity 
and were able to produce some extraordinary portraits 
of a very high standard. 
Shelley Gadsby – Art teacher 



 4 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Thank-you to all the families who shopped at the Good 
Guys over the holidays and brought in their Cranbourne 
Cash vouchers – congratulations to those families who 
had members of their extended family also shop and 
collect vouchers. 
 

 
 

Thank you to the families who 
continue to shop at Ritchies and 
use the benefit card.  The school 
continues to receive donations 
from the fundraising program. 
 

Parent & Friends 

Association (PFA) 
 

 Cookie Dough orders have 
extended the final due date to 
this Friday.  

 Mothers’ Day Stall will be held 
on Friday 11th May. Look out 
for the notice coming home with 
children soon. 

 PFA are asking for any parent s 
who would be available to assist 
with the Mother’s Day Stall 
(helpers must have working 
with childrens' checks) 

Thank you 
PFA members  
 

 
 

 
 

If you shop at “A Balloon & Party Centre” they 
will provide us with a percentage of your sale, in 
stock for our school. So if you are planning a 
party or celebration, shop at “A Balloon & Party 
Centre” and support our school too! Thank you 
to the proprietors, Matt and Cathy for their 
support of our school community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you shop at “A Balloon & Party Centre” they will provide us 
with a percentage of your sale, in stock for our school. So if 
you are planning a party or celebration, shop at “A Balloon & 
Party Centre” and support our school too! Thank you to the 
proprietors, Matt and Cathy for their support of our school 
community. 

DEMON 
Friendly Schools Program 

FREE FOOTY TICKETS 
APPLY on line 
www.melbournefc.com.au/heartland 
(tickets allocated subject to 
availability) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast Club: 
Breakfast Club is back! 

Tuesday and Thursday mornings 

8.00am – 8.25am 

Located in ‘The BER’ 

50c donation for each visit 

                  

http://www.melbournefc.com.au/heartland

